From: **Derek Castro** To: Clerks Subject: The Vote

Date: Friday, October 13, 2023 9:22:49 AM **Attachments:** diloretosignature - derek-resized.png

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

I'm excited about the upcoming vote to increase the maximum number of units to four. In light of the rising cost of living and rentals, this change can make housing more affordable for our community and provide a favorable opportunity for investors.

I'm optimistic that this vote will pass, and I'm eager to serve as a delegate if needed.

Best regards,

Derek Castro

Regards,



DEREK CASTRO

Sales Representative

COLDWELL BANKER | NEUMANN REAL ESTATE,

DILORETOTEAM.COM

824 Gordon St. Guelph, ON N1G1Y7 C: 519.400.8177 O: 519.821.3600 **DiloretoTeam.com**

Disclaimer - This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential. You must not present this message to another party without first gaining permission from the sender. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or use this email or the information contained in it for any purpose other than to notify us.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately, and delete this email from your system.